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5th November 2021 

Dear families,  

 

On Friday 19th November we will be supporting the BBC Children in Need appeal. 

 

Children can come to school either wearing their PJs, something spotty with their own 

clothes or any Pudsey clothing/ accessories. Please just make sure you child is warm. A 

suggested donation of £1 is to be made in cash on the day. Children will hand this into 

class teachers. If it is your child’s PE or Forest schools please make sure their clothing is 

appropriate to take part in physical activities. 

 

We are also collecting 1p and 2p coins to see if we make a trail from one school to the 

other!  

 

There will also be a tuck shop at break time so children can bring money to buy sweets. 

We will of course cater for allergies. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

Mrs Mulholland 

Acting Deputy Headteacher 
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